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May is always a busy month for Human Resources. The Parks Department is gearing up for the 

summer and is busy hiring seasonal staff for the pool and summer camp. Twenty-two part-time 

and seasonal employees were hired in May and eight former seasonal employees terminated. 

The Public Works Department has hired a part-time seasonal maintenance worker to help 

during the summer months. One full-time employee was terminated, and his replacement will 

begin working in June. 

 

Dona Slater 

Director of Human Resources 

 

 

 


